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Hi everyone, 
  

 This week, we have been thinking 

about People Who Help Us in our com-

munity. These include Lollypop People, 

Postal workers, Chefs, Refuse Collec-

tors, Teachers, Teaching Assistants 

and Cleaners. The children enjoyed 

role-playing each of these jobs and 

thought about which jobs they would 

like to do when they grow up. 

In Phonics lessons, we have been using 

our Phonic Knowledge to read and 

write sentences about Real Life     

Heroes, looking at creating a charac-

ter in a setting, thinking of a problem 

to solve and ending the story with a 

resolution.  

In Maths lessons, we completed    

subtraction and addition sums by 

counting on or back and identified 

missing numbers. We also recapped 

2D and 3D shapes and used them to 

make pictures, patterns and models. 

This week’s Bible Story was The  

Sower. Can you find this one in your 

Bible  to read at home?  

On Friday, we took part on Red Rose 

Day fun and games in aid of Comic  

Relief. Thank you for your Donations. 

Thank you also to those who attended 

the first two ‘Stay and Play’ Sessions, 

we hope you found these useful and  

enjoyable. These will continue next 

week on Tuesday and Thursday. Please 

let us know if you are unable to       

attend.  

   

Home Challenge 

Next week we will be focusing on 

being Eco Heroes. Ask your child to 

help with recycling your rubbish at 

home and discuss what can and 

can’t be recycled.  

Please send in any junk modelling 

materials for the children to recycle 

into some wonderful creations 

at school.  

 

 

 

 

 

This week we celebrated the  

Birthdays of Oscar Metcalf  

and Fynn Wiseman. 
 

 

Reception Zoo Trip 

Wednesday 11th May 

 

Please complete and return Permis-

sion and Lunches forms as soon as 

you can. Payments by Parent Pay 

only please. 

Don’t Forget……

Superhero Day next  

Friday.  
The children can come to school 

dressed as a Superhero, real-life or 

imaginary. They will take part in 

games and Superhero themed chal-

lenges. Please send in any Superhero 

Vehicles so we can display them in 

the hall on the day.   


